
Nov 22, 2019  

Dear editor:  

Thank you for your e-mail on Nov, 19, 2019. We have revised the manuscript 

accordingly. The revised places were highlighted by red font. Here are our responses 

to the reviewers' comments line-by-line, which are underlined.  

 

Reply to reviewer 1: 

This is an interesting study about the wild-type gastrointestinal stromal 

tumor associated with neurofibromatosis type 1. The two cases are very rare, 

and the manuscript is well written. The diagnosis of the cases are correct, and 

the treatments are reasonable. 

 Comments:  

1. The manuscript requires a minor language editing. Some minor language 

polishing should be corrected.  

Answer: Thank you very much for your correction. We have make the correction 

of language polishing.Please see the revision for the changes.  

2.The figures are too small, especially the figure 4. The authors should 

improve it.  

Answer: Thank you for your helpful suggestion. We have improved the quality of 

figures.Please see the revision for the changes. 

3.The format should be improved accroding to the journal's style, including 

the references. I didn't find the PMID number in the references. 

Answer: Thank you for your worthwhile suggestion. We have improved The 

format of paper,including the references.Please see the revision for the changes. 

Reply to reviewer 2: 

Very rare cases, and manuscript is well written. The figures should be 

improved. Minor language polishing should be revised. 

Answer: Thank you for your good suggestion and we have improved the quality 

of figures.We also revised language polishing. 

 

We hope this will make it more acceptable for publication. Thank you and all the 

reviewers for the kind advice. 

  

Sincerely yours,  

Zhe Wang, PhD  

Associate Professor  

Department of Pathology  


